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ASX Announcement 

27 September 2024 

LODGEMENT OF RESPONSE TO NSW SHOW CAUSE NOTICE &  
COMPLETION OF SALE OF TREASURY BRISBANE CASINO BUILDING 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code:SGR) (The Star or the Company) confirms today 
that The Star Pty Limited has lodged its response to the Show Cause notice dated 13 September 
2024 from the New South Wales Independent Casino Commission (NICC) in respect of matters 
arising from the Bell Two Report (Show Cause Response).  

In addition to the Show Cause Response, the Company (and The Star Sydney) have also made 
further submissions to the NICC in respect of several matters including, among others, The Star 
Sydney’s suitability to hold the Sydney casino licence, progress in respect of its remediation plan, the 
Company’s current financial position and its proposed plans to address financial issues on an ongoing 
basis. 

In addition, the Company confirms that the sale of the Treasury Brisbane Casino building has been 
completed for net proceeds of $60.5 million. 
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